From: Ariarna Hakaraia <Ariarna.Hakaraia@fma.govt.nz>
Sent: 04 October 2024 16:38

To: I

Cc: Matthew Chatterton <Matthew.Chatterton@fma.govt.nz>
Subject: Fw: Workforce changes

Kia ora-

We have considered your email below pursuant to the OIA.

The FMA has not disestablished any roles as a result of the government’s directive to cut costs,
and do not plan to do so at this time. The FMA is making savings in other areas to meet our cost
savings targets.

Please note you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available
at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Nga mihi

Ariarna

From:

Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 3:38 PM
Subject: Workforce changes

Kia ora

[l is looking to get the latest gauge on workforce changes within the public sector. Could you
please advise, following the Finance Minister’s direction to cut costs (even if your organisation
was not specifically directed to do so):

e How many roles your organisation has reduced by (net reduction, including vacancies)

¢ How many roles have now actually gone as part of this process (ie they no longer exist),
and how many roles still exist but have been disestablished so will be gone on a certain
date? (We are trying to get a sense of how far through the changes you are)

o |f proposals are still being considered, how many roles are proposed to be cut (I
understand this is subject to consultation and final confirmation)

e Hasyour organisation completed its restructuring, or is this process still ongoing?

o Ifit’s still ongoing, what is the timeframe for this, and can you advise what this entails?



e [f your organisation has not cut roles at all, does it plan to?

Please could you respond by the end of Friday?

Thanks so much






